Douglas Young

From: Simon Kanis <kanis.simon@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 1:54 AM
To: Douglas Young

Cc: Periklis Papadopoulos

Subject: Re: Lambdasat license extension

Hello Doug,

Sorry for my late response. Yes, that is correct. SJSU is the applicant.

Lets keep the 1052-Ex-sT-2014. They are identical because | thought that my application didn't go through, so i
started it again. Please let me know if you have any comments. Are we going to get any report for the updated
application?

Thanks,
Simon

On Fri, Nov 21, 2014 at 5:20 AM, Douglas Young <Douglas.Young@fcc.gov> wrote:

You are filing on behalf of a state university that is considered as part of the government of the state of California,
correct? If so, no fee is due. On the other hand, you actually filed two applications that appear identical — 1051-EX-ST-
2014 and 1052-EX-ST-20147? Which one do you want?
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